
	
For Immediate Release: 
 
 
Department of Veterans Affairs Letter Now Accepted for Disabled Parking Permits 
 
 

BUSHNELL, FL – (July 9, 2015) – Effective July 1, 2015, any permanently and totally 
disabled military veteran with a Florida-issued driver license or identification card may 
submit a United States Department of Veterans Affairs (USDVA) Form Letter (VAFL) 27-
333, or equivalent, to the Tax Collector’s office in lieu of a certificate of disability when 
renewing or replacing a Florida-issued disabled parking permit. 

The USDVA issues a VAFL 27-333, upon request, to veterans to certify his or her status 
as “permanently and totally” disabled due to a service connected disability.  This letter 
must have been issued within the last 12 months and be provided with the application for a 
renewal or replacement disabled parking permit. 

For more information on this or other topics, please contact any Sumter County Tax 
Collector’s office, or visit www.sumtertaxcollector.com. 
	


